
 

 
 

Director of the Institute of Molecular Genetics 

 Prague, Czech Republic 
 

The Board of the Institute of Molecular Genetics of the Academy of Sciences of the Czech 
Republic, v. v. i. (a public research institution), calls for applications for the position of 
Director of Institute. 

We are seeking for a leader with an excellent track record and managerial skills. The 
appointment is for five years starting from May 1st, 2017.  

 

The director's main responsibilities include: 

 Administrative and personnel management of the Institute 
 In cooperation with The Board, outlining strategy for scientific development of 

the Institute  
 Coordination of the BIOCEV project – joint research project of six institutes of 

the Czech Academy of Sciences and Charles University (www.biocev.eu) 
 

The Candidate should fulfill the following criteria:  

 University degree and scientific qualification(s) in the fields of genetics, 
genomics, bioinformatics, molecular biology, biochemistry, immunology, cell 
biology, developmental biology, or virology 

 Cooperative personality and moral integrity 
 Outstanding and original scientific achievements 
 Clear strategic vision and strong leadership based on previous experience 
 Organizational and communication skills 
 Excellent knowledge of English, knowledge of Czech is beneficial 

 

 

Applications should include (1) a cover letter describing previous research and 
administrative leadership experience and a future concept of management of the 
Institute; (2) a structured CV including a list of the most important scientific publications 
and results; (3) copies of relevant diplomas, professional certificates and other proofs of 
achieved qualification(s). 



 

 
 

Applications should be sent in a sealed envelope labeled “Director search – do not open” 
to: 

 

Dr. Šárka Šímová 
Institute of Molecular Genetics AS CR, v. v. i.  
Vídeňská 1083 
142 20 Prague 4  
Czech Republic  

 

Deadline for the applications is November 30, 2016. 

 

Selected candidates will be invited for an interview to present their scientific and 
management concepts for the position. The interviews are planned for February/March 
2017. 

 


